
Dear Parents,








April 2017
This term our class focus is Health and Wellbeing. The Primary 7 pupils will complete Unit 3 of the Living and Growing programme. The 3 areas explored in this topic are; ‘Girl Talk’, ‘Boy Talk’ and ‘Let’s Talk about Sex’.
In Art pupils will be learning how to create different perspectives. They will begin with 3D shapes and then a corridor of images showing a different perspective.
In Maths we will continue to use the programme called ‘Big Maths’ to improve mental calculations. Every week pupils will take part in CLIC Challenges and Total Recall Challenges to improve personal scores. Pupils will be improving their problem solving skills by using a programme called ‘Numicon’. The Pythagoras group will be learning more about the circle and ratio. The Newton group will be learning more about the relationship between percentages, fractions and decimals. 
This term we will continue to study the ‘The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe’ by C.S. Lewis. We will be following the Active Literacy Programme combined with the Reflective Reading strategies to improve our understanding of a text. Pupils will be focussing on justifying their answers using evidence from the text and reading between the lines looking for clues that the author has given. We will also be using Bloom Taxonomy question fans to improve our higher order thinking skills. 
This term, the Primary 7 pupils will be going to Ardeonaig on their residential trip on Monday 22nd May to Friday 26th May. The Primary 7 pupils wrote letters, asking for donations towards their bus cost, to local businesses around school. We would like to thank; Peter Vardy for their very generous donation along with City Blinds, Bancon Homes and Farmfoods. There is an Ardeonaig information evening on Tuesday 9th May which I look forward to seeing you at.
Some other useful information to help you out; 
· Homework: Spelling and Maths homework will be given out every Monday and is to be handed in on a Thursday. Please could you sign each page of your child’s work. If you have any comments regarding their homework please feel free to write a note beside your child’s work. 


· Reading:  Reading homework will be given out and heard on a Tuesday along with a reading task for some groups. This will be completed in a jotter. The Green, Pink and White group will have Reading homework handed out and heard on a Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. 


· Our timetable 
We have gym on a Thursday and Friday. Could you please ensure your child has their gym kit on those days.
Mrs Amato
